From: Jason Russell

To: licensing
Subject: Agenda item 2 on 3/17/2021 5:30pm
Date: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 10:51:05 AM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hello committee,
Please read the letter below from my employer at Rocky’s Liquor.

Thanks
Jason Russell

To Who may it concern.
Dear Sir/ma’am.

I am writing on behalf of Jason Russell. I have known to Jason for Last six months through a friend and have been
working with Jason for the last two months.

Jason is a dependable and responsible person. I love working with him. He keeps himself busy all the time, he is
really good with the people, he is always punctual to work. In Short, he sets example for other employees.

I request city to grant him servers license because of his responsible behavior.
If you have any questions please contact me, my number is 6084229555.
Thank you

Gurpreet Ghuman
Owner of East Washington Liquor INC.

Sent from my iPhone
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